HARVEY SCHOOL DISTRICT 152 RILEY EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER

16001 Lincoln Harvey, IL 60426

(708) 210-3960 Fax: (708) 210-2218

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Deborah Watson-Hill

Principal

SUBJECT:

Field Trip Request

DATE:

September 5, 2013

Birth to Three is requesting board approval to attend County Line Apple Orchard in Hobart, Indiana on Thursday, September 26, 2013. The people in attendance for this trip will include 26 children, 26 parents and 4 staff members.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.